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CNTA Announces ATC Nuclear Scholarship Recipient 

The Citizens for Nuclear Technology Awareness (CNTA) is proud to announce that the winner of the 

Aiken Technical College (ATC) Nuclear Scholarship recipient for 2022 is Brodee K. Stewart.  

The recipients of this annual award are deserving second year students enrolled in a nuclear program at 

ATC. The faculty and staff at ATC identify the student that will receive the award. 

Stewart, who is originally from Kahoka, Mo., is majoring in Radiation Protection Technologies at ATC 

and says he “couldn’t be more excited” to start his career in the Nuclear Industry.  

CNTA is an Aiken-based charitable educational organization that provides factual information on 

nuclear topics and educates the public on nuclear issues. For further information, call CNTA at 803-649-

3456 or e-mail  cnta@bellsouth.net. 
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